Wells College

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

January 4, 1960

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

I decided yesterday to try to write my thesis and get it submitted by April 10th. I think perhaps I can do it. I'm going to scrapt the most recent butline I made for it and think up another one this week, this week being the last week of classes here. Then I'll try to write directly on the basis of the outline I think up and not pay much attention to the notes I've made in the past. Beginning next Monday I've four weeks of nearly free time (two weeks of examinations, but I have very few to mark; two weeks of "independent study" for students, but few will ask to work with me this year). When I get a chapter done I'll send it to you. Right at the moment I don't know how many chapters there will be in view of the fact that I am discarding the outline I've assumed I'd use.

Sincerely,

T ._ 1:

6- I- 601